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 Lab News 

The ninth international conference on dental enamel was held at Rudding Park, near Harrogate, 
Yorkshire, UK October 30th – November 3rd 2016. Full reports of the work presented in the con-
ference will be available at the Fron-
tiers in Physiology this year. The par-
ticipation of Dr. Vieira in the confer-
ence included chairing the Travel 
Award committee, membership in 
the international advisory board, ob-
taining funding through the NIH R13 
grant mechanism, and presenting. 
The presentation is expanded in the 
Frontiers in Physiology paper enti-
tled In Vitro Acid-Mediated Initial 
Dental Enamel Loss Is Associated 
with Genetic Variants Previously 
Linked to Caries Experience.  AR 
Vieira, M Bayram, F Seymen, RC 
Sencak, F Lippert and A Modesto 
The full article can be found here 

DRDR Update 

Subject Recruitment Location 

Recruitment Summary 

Subjects Recruited 5871 

Subjects Declined 1172 

Compliance Rate 

Gender      47% male 

83% 

53% female 

 

 

Module 1 1503 Emergency Care 73 UDHS 8 

Module 2 1802 Oral Surgery 46 Orthodontics 197 

Module 3  688 Pediatric      

Dentistry 

318 Other   132 

Module 4  437 Implant Center   15 AEGD   26 

Dental          

Hygiene 

 384 Prosthodontics   101 Perio   69 

Endo    72 Affected by Digestive 

Disease 
  57 Not Affected by 

Digestive Disease 
105 

Upcoming Events 

Pre –AADR           

Tuesday March 7      

4:30 p.m.                   

458 Salk Hall 

DRDR Meeting    

Thursday, March 16  

8:00 a.m.                         

414 Salk Pavilion  

IADR Meeting            

March 22-25                   

San Francisco, CA 

 

Tables show running totals of 

patient recruitment 

Oral Microbiome Study 

Summary of the 

study design 

http://journal.frontiersin.org/article/10.3389/fphys.2017.00104/full

